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Dear Prof. Armina Fariani 

We have reached a decision regarding your submission to Journal of Advanced 
Veterinary Research “Assessment of preservation and nutritional quality in 
tropical forage silage using an innovative modified silos system”. 
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We are pleased to inform you that your manuscript, “Assessment of 
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